

Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group Business Meeting March 1, 2008

The meeting came to order by Director Vern Bye at 10:07am at Trev Deeley's Conference Room.

There were four new members at the meeting today, welcome Wayne, Dany, Greg, and Ed.

About half of the members rode to the meeting today.

Sherri opened the meeting today with the Bike Show Draw. The winning ticket was number 6109. If you are the lucky person holding ticket #6109 from the 'Concert' tickets that were passed out at the Vancouver Bike show you can pick up your \$500.00 Gift Certificate from reception at Trev Deeley's. Winner must claim prize by June 30, 2008 and present matching ticket stub.

OLD BUSINESS:

February 23 was our Bowling night. There were only 14 people that came for bowling and 15 for dinner at the Spaghetti Factory. The final number on Thursday before bowling night was 21 bowlers and 26 for dinner. As we had to reserve for number of lanes not by the number of bowlers the H.O.G. Chapter had to pay \$70.00 for the ones that did not show up. Please keep in mind that if you sign up for an event please let one the executives know before (at least 48 hours before the event) that you are canceling so we can reserve accordingly.

NEW BUSINESS:

March 13th is the Ladies Garage Party & Tech Night at Trev Deeley's 6:30pm – 9:30pm. If you are interested in attending, please RSVP by March 7th at 604-291-1875 as space is limited.

'Road Dog List' is a list of our members that would like to be contacted for last minute rides. Please let Vern and Diane know if you want your email added to this list.

March 8th is dinner at Joe's Atlantic Grill 2410 St. Johns in Port Moody. Please call Diane if you are interested in attending but did not sign up at the meeting.

If you, your friends or colleagues, are interested in purchasing Burn Camp items, please remember that you can purchase any of the Burn Camp items at Trev Deeley's. The next event that we will be selling our Burn Camp items will be at the Classic and Vintage Motorcycle show in Tsawwassen April 27, 2008.

Sherri will be putting up a poster in the window of the H.O.G/Customer Lounge with any upcoming events. Please take a look at the poster for reminders and/or cancellations of events